
 

 

 

                                                                     
 

 

         MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  Richard J. White, Town Manager  

   

FROM: Traffic Safety Advisory Committee 

   

DATE: May 19, 2008 

 

SUBJECT: TSAC Minutes from May 15, 2008 

 

Meeting called to order at 8:10AM. 

 

Members Present: 

• Police Chief David Goldstein 

• Acting Fire Chief Paul Flanagan 

• David Hickey, DPW Director 

• Ed Cox, Resident Representative 

 

   

The Traffic Safety Advisory Committee met on May 15, 2008 at 8AM to discuss the following 

issues brought before us: 
 

1. A RESIDENT HAS REQUESTED THE POSSIBILITY OF INSTALLING A 

“SLOW CHILDREN” SIGN AT 19 JOHNSON AVENUE. 

 

Recommendation: 

 

The Committee would like to recommend that the requested sign be posted. However, the 

Committee would like to recommend that the sign encompass a larger area than just one 

residence. The area discussed ranged from 15 Johnson to an area close to Bellevue Ave. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


